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Our Friday night kitchen will be closed for the summer as our volunteers
need a break. We will be opening up again in October with an Oktoberfest
menu planned. We will be open on some Fridays through the summer with
a special dinner planned. The first date planned is a Steak and Tater night
on July 22nd. Tickets are available in the Social Quarters for purchase in
advance.

During the church festival season we will be having special drink prices
during the hours of the festival events; $1.50 domestic 12 oz. can / bottle
beers and $1.75 rail drinks.  Our pavilion Friday nights starting on July 8th,
will be out door movie night. Movies to be shown have yet been chosen.
Have any ideas on what you like to see? Give us call and make a suggestion;
then we'll e-blast the movie list of the movies selected. Should be fun Friday
nights in the pavilion.

Upcoming raffles will be (1) the August 27th picnic raffle for tickets and a
bus ride to Lions game at Green Bay, with two chances for one year's dues
free for second and third prizes. Tickets are on sale in the lodge now.

(2) Is it too soon to be thinking about winter? Well we will be raffling off a
snow blower to be drawn on November 23rd.  Keep your eyes peeled for
the tickets to be sold starting in August.

Lodge incentive program in effect starting on May 1st 2016 through April
30th 2017 will be sign up three new or former members and get next year's
dues free! State incentive is sign up three former or new members and
receive $10 in WMA Moose Bucks that are good in all Wisconsin Moose
lodges, sign up 5 new or former members and receive a Duffle Bag with
the State Moose 100th anniversary logo on it. International incentives are
still pending till after the convention in July, so keep a look out for those
incentives.

Get the Kenosha Moose Hall for free*!
Call the lodge now to see how you can get the free rental of the hall at

262-657-7831

AUG 23
Member Orientation

JULY 26
Member Orientation

AUG 20
State Horseshoes

AUG 27
Moose Family Picnic
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KENOSHA MOOSE
FAMILY CENTER

OFFICERS OF LODGE #286

Hi Everyone

Before I start my remarks for the month I ask that you join me in keeping two of our fellow members in your
thoughts and prayers.  Joe McKay and Lonnie Allen are both currently dealing with some serious health issues.  I
have had the pleasure of serving with both on previous boards and can’t wait for the day they return to the lodge.
Joe and Lonnie get well soon.

Now that summer is officially here our lodge has some great warm weather specials on the horizon.  Our big July
date will be Friday July 22nd.  This will be the only Friday in July that we will have a band.  The Classics will be
playing from 7 to 11pm.  We will also be having a special One pound steak dinner special.  For only $15.00 (if you
buy your ticket in advance, $17.00 day of event) you get a complete Steak dinner will all the trimmings.  We also
have a $5.00 children’s chicken special.

We will be slashing drink prices in the social quarters on the days that any of our City’s famous church festivals
are going on.  Stop by before and after you go to the festivals.

We are looking for volunteers to help out with our annual picnic on Aug. 27th.  Sign up sheets are posted in the
lodge.  Remember this is our picnic for our lodge members; please do your part to help out.  There is a job for
everyone.  Thanks in advance to Brother Greg Pawell for once again taking on the chairmanship of the lodge
picnic.

I wish to thank everyone for supporting our lodge.  If you have volunteered over the last month I thank you.  If you
would like more information on how to volunteer please call me at 262-909-3989.

I’ll see you soon at our Kenosha Moose Lodge

                                                                                                                                           Scott Gordon, Governor

NEWS FROM YOUR GOVERNOR

ENROLLED
Nicholas C. Beecher SR
Douglas A. Behringer
Andy Berg
Robert Bilger
Daniel Billen
Roosevelt Boyd
Phillip Culver
Kenneth Duffy
Joshua Fleming
Dominic Gastaldi
Robert Harvey
Ronald R. Horner

NEWLY ENROLLED IN APRIL
SPONSOR
Raymond Beecher, SR
Keith Schlogel
Anthony Kennedy
Clarence Marzini
Brian Mifflin
Mark Schneider
David Culver
Joe McKay
David Culver
Scott Gordon
Lonny Allen
Brian Mifflin

ENROLLED
Robert Hill
Peter Lachapelle
David May
Matthew Nedweski
Randy Niesen
Pat O`Connell
Grant Spencer
Gerald Swett
Cory Wood
Shawn Zapencki
David Mann

SPONSOR
Michael Miller
Larry Weiss
Patrick Istvanek
Jeremy Stoyer
Gina Coper
Jim Ritacca
Scott Gordon
Eryk Steweld
Andrew Buchanan
Brian Vergenz
Brian Mifflin

NEWLY ENROLLED IN MAY

REENROLLED
Pater Hellenbrand
Scott Rantenen
David R. Sorensen

SPONSOR
Larry Hartung
Brian Mifflin
Rich Smart

REENROLLED
Dale Allen
Curtis Vergenz

SPONSOR
Joe Matteucci
Brian Vergenz

ENROLLED
Milan Despotovic
Jeff Dismore
Douglas M. Fesko

SPONSOR
Mark Bjork
Douglas Behringer
Charles A. Fesko

ENROLLED
Nicholas McCoy
Kevin Smith

SPONSOR
John McCoy
Scott Gordon

SOCIAL QUARTERS

CLOSED
Sunday July 3rd 2016

For Our Staff To Enjoy
The Holiday Weekend
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SPORTS

Monday night pool finished spring play.  Sue Parsons and Mike Bezzotte were crowned champions.  Ron and
Darla Kramer chaired the league.  Monday night pool will take a few weeks off and resume play later in the
summer.  Look for meeting news on your e-mail and newsletter.

The State golf outing will be at Clintonville July 16.State horseshoes are in West Bend August 20 and State pool
returns to our Lodge October 15.  Entry blanks are available on-line or on our bulletin board in the front hall. The
weather is nice, enjoy our outdoor area.  Softball on our diamond every Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and
Friday evenings stating at 530pm.  The Horseshoe league pitches on Wednesday evenings and the BAGGO
players meet on Wednesday as well.  The BAGGO is an informal get together every Wednesday around 6 pm.
James Mosley chairs.  All are welcome to toss.

The Kids playground is open each night and the refreshment stand is open.  Lots of room to play or watch in the
great Moose 286 outdoor events. Our outdoor and indoor areas can be rented for our members use.  Parties,
picnics of all sizes can be accommodated.  Full bar and catering service is available.  Call 262.657.7831 mornings
for reservation info.

Monday and Wednesday morning golf continues at Petrifying Springs.   Lunch is served 11:30 am those days.
Bring your golf receipt of the day and get your 2nd drink free.  1 per day.

The Green Bay Packers start regular season play with a noon kick-off September 11 on the road vs the Jaguars.
After traveling to Minnesota in week 2; the Packers return to Lambeau field on September 25 vs Detroit.  There
will be a bus trip from our Lodge for the game.  Cost includes stuff on the bus, lunch at the Green Bay lodge and
game ticket.  Give Gov. Scott Gordon a call @262.909.3989 for more info.  As always, there will be Packer parties
in the Social Quarters for each game.

NOTES: For the summer, our Lodge will be closing at 5pm on Sundays.  Our Social Quarters will also close July
3 and 4. Enjoy the holidays.

                                                                                                                  Thanks  Leon Rosko; sports chairman.

MOOSE LEGION
FELLOWSHIP NEWS

For All The Current
Moose Legion 31 News

Visit our web site at:
http://moosepages.org/Home/legion31/

    Terry Nelson
Moose Legion 31, Asst Secretary

KENOSHA MOOSE RIDERS

Legion Raffle
The Winner of the

Charbroil 4 burner gas grill
was

JUDY SCHAFFER
Congradulations

KEEP AN EYE OUT

FOR MORE

MOOSE LEGION RAFFLES

COMING SOON

We still have a few tickets left for the Kingfish game on Friday July 15th. We will meet
at the Moose, take a bus to the game, then return to the Moose after the game. The
cost is $33 and includes free food, free beer or soda and assigned seating. Contact
Todd Richards for more info and tickets 262-818-6088.  We will be holding a brief
July membership meeting right before the game starts.

Dirty Turtle Boat Cruise!  The Moose Riders and guests are headed to Castle Rock
Lake on August 20 for some fun and boating. Cost is $15 per person. We also have
a block of rooms reserved at the Best Western Park Oasis 608-847-6255. If interested,
please email  kenoshamooseriders@hotmail.com

2016 'Cruisin for the Heart' is a summer long WI, IL & IA Moose Lodge Poker Run to
benefit MooseHeart. Over 25 lodges are participating this year. It's a great way to
make new friends and see other lodges throughout the area while donating to
MooseHeart. Books are available in the social quarters or from a Rider Board member.
The End of Run Party is September 24th at the McHenry Moose Lodge. You do not
have to be a Rider or own a motorcycle to participate!

Rider Membership Drive! We are offering special pricing for the rest
of the year. Join the Riders for only $10! This low discounted price
does not include a t-shirt, but they are available for purchase.orcycle
to participate!
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UP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTSUP-COMING EVENTS

Annual Lodge Picnic
SATURDAY August 27th – 2:00 – 8:00 PM

Things are just about set the Annual Lodge Picnic – our biggest family event of the year!  The Classics will be
providing the musical entertainment. We will be having the usual things for the kids and some other surprises.
The Balloon Battle game, which was popular last year, will also be back at the picnic.

Admission is $8.00 each advance ticket per person (13 and over) or $10.00 at the door; no charge for kids 12
years of age and under; adult children 21 years of age and older must be members of the Lodge 286 or
Chapter 155.

Advance tickets be available for purchase in the Lodge by August 1. There will be an express lane for advance
tickets.

Any member with dues in in arrears will be able to pay their dues on the day of the picnic if they so desire.

Please step up and donate a couple hours of your time to work at the picnic.  Volunteers are needed to help
make this an efficient and smooth operation. If you have already volunteered – THANK YOU!  You will be
contacted by a member of the Picnic Committee several days before the picnic with confirmation of your
assignment and shift. Sign-up sheets are posted in the Lodge for several different areas and shifts that still
need to be filled on the day of the picnic.

We will also need help with set up and tear down.  If you are willing to help out please contact Greg Pawell,
Scott Gordon, Rose Mifflin, Joe Matteucci or any LOOM or WOTM Board Member.

PICNIC SET UP DATES:
Wednesday 8/24 @ 6:30 PM
Thursday 8/25 @ 6:30 PM
Friday 8/26 @ 6:30 PM
Saturday 8/27 @ 8:00 AM

CLEAN UP:
Sunday 8/28 @ 10:00 – noon

Many hands make light work! Any help you can provide will be appreciated.

Greg Pawell (224-277-7802)
2016 Lodge Picnic Chairman (Year 4)

STEAK AND TATER NIGHT
July 22nd 2016

5:00 PM till 8:00 PM

$15.00 In Advance  •  $17.00 At The Door
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NEWS FROM YOUR SENIOR REGENT

Rose Mifflin
Chris Schneider
Roberta Baumeister
Charlotte Stine
Mary Verbeten
Diane Smart
Judy Chapman

Senior Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Jr. Grad. Regent . . . . . . . . . . . .
Secretary/Treasurer . . . . . . . . .
Recorder . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
Asst. Guide . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

CHAPTER #155
OFFICERS/APPOINTED OFFICERS

ADDRESS CHANGE?
We get many newsletters back each mailing that have address changes. These cost the Lodge. If you move,
are planning a move or going away. please call the Lodge or drop a note in the office door with your new or
temporary address. This will save the Lodge money on postage and will also ensure that you will continue to
recieve your newsletter.

PLEASE REPORT ILLNESS AND/OR DEATH
TO THE LODGE OFFICE

The Lodge office would greatly appreciate being notified of all members
illnesses and especially when death occurs. Members, please help us
when you know of someone who is sick or has died. Call (262) 657-7831
to notify the Lodge. Thank you.

Moose Paper
July 2016
Monthly
$1.25 per issue
Kenosha Moose
Family Center
3003  30th Avenue
Kenosha, Wisconsin

Published Title . . . . . . . . . .
Issued Date . . . . . . . . . . . .
Statement of Frequency . .
Price with Membership . . .
Authorized Organinzation .

IDENTIFICATION STATEMENT

We play Euchre every Thursday at 7:00 PM. Call us
if you would like to sign up to play. We always have
a great time. Let us know if you would like to be a

sub. There is also card playing on Tuesday Nights at 7:00 PM. For any
questions call Dianne Hegewald at 515-8528.

EUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHREEUCHRE

Hello again!

Happy Independence Day!

What a privilege and a blessing it is to celebrate our Freedom.  When this letter hits the lodge I will be at the
International Moose Convention in St. Louis learning all I can to better aid and support our lodge and women of the
moose.  The summer is flying by and before we know it we will be celebrating again at our annual picnic on
August 27th.  We are looking for donations for our raffle baskets.  Please see myself, one of the officers or
chairmen Mary Hopkins who is coordinating this year's basket fundraiser if you can help.  We are also in need of
volunteers to help with Bingo on Wednesday nights & Thursday mornings.

Again I would like to remind you of our meetings held on the first and third Tuesday's at 7:00 p.m.  We are
continuing our "Lucky Lady Lottery"!  Congratulations to Diane Smart on winning at the June 7th meeting conducted
by our own Chris Schneider.  Because I will be out of town again at Convention on July 5th Chris will also be
running this meeting as well (I hear there were a lot of laughs) so come on out and join in the fun!  Also, please
note that punch cards are back so the more meetings you attend the more chances you have to win even bigger
prizes at the end of the chapter year!

In closing I would like to congratulate our first volunteer of the month Betty Perrault.  Betty has been a member for
many years and is always there when needed with a cake, salad and her time and effort.  She has received a
special pin and will have her own parking spot for the month of July!  Our volunteers is what makes our lodge run
more efficiently and to share in the goal of our Governor Scott Gordon I will never turn away a volunteer and you
can also call or text me at (262)620-1372.  See you at the Lodge!

                        Sincerely, Rose Mifflin – Sr. Regent



6
JULY 2016
MOOSE Planner

15 16

22 23

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

BANDSLODGE HOURS

MONDAY
11:00 AM - 12:00 AM

TUESDAY
2:00 PM - 12:00 AM

FRIDAY
2:00 PM to CLOSE

SATURDAY
NOON - CLOSE

SUNDAY
NOON - 5:00 PM

JULY.    1 .

JULY.    8 .

JULY.  15.

JULY.  22.

JULY.  30.

NO BAND

NO BAND

NO BAND

The Classics

NO BAND

98

8:00 PM Band
      The Classics

21

2524

STATE
GOLF

OUTING

3 4 5 6 7

10 11 126:00 PM WOTM

6:00 PM Joint Board Mtg
7:00 PM LOOM Board Mtg
7:00 PM WOTM Bus. Mtg.
7:00 PM Cards

9:30 AM Pool League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

7:00 PM LOOM
                Board Mtg.
7:00 PM Cards
7:00 PM WOTM
             Welcome Mtg.

9:30 AM Pool League
6:00 PM Tai Chi
Monday Night Pool

13 14

27 28
7:00 PM Cards
Member Orientation

9:30 AM Pool League
Monday Night Pool

9:30 AM Pool League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

29 30

1817

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

9:30 AM Pool League
Monday Night Pool

9:30 AM Pool League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

212019

                   Board Mtg
6:30 PM Moose Legion Mtg
7:00 PM Cards
7:30 PM LOOM
       Membership Mtg

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing

26
9:30 AM Pool League
6:00 PM Early Bird
               Bingo
7:00 PM Bingo

7:00 PM Euchre
6:30 PM Cribbage
7:00 PM Line Dancing31

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

Line Dancing
7:00 - 9:30 PM

STEAK &
TATOR NIGHT DELLS

DAYS

KITCHEN
CLOSED

SOCIAL
QUARTERS

CLOSED

CLOSED
Happy

4th of July

KITCHEN
CLOSED

KITCHEN
CLOSED

7:00 PM Moose Riders
        Membership Mtg.

KITCHEN
CLOSED

THURSDAY
2:00 PM - 12:00 AM

WEDNESDAY
11:00 AM - 12:00 AM

AS OF 06/01/2016

LUNCHES SERVED 11:00 AM TO 1:00 PM
MONDAY & WEDNESDAY

Kitchen Closed for the Summer

Our volunteers are tired and need a break. The kitchen
will be closed for the months of July, August and Sep-
tember on Friday nights with a few exceptions of spe-
cial event dinners. We all would like to thank all who
came down and supported us for the past several
months and hope you will return in October with our
Octoberfest specials on Friday nights. We hope your
summer is a great one and we will see you in the fall.

The lodge would like to thank all the volunteers who
helped out in the kitchen as they all did a great job in
serving our members and their guests. Anyone who is
interested in helping out this great bunch of volunteers
in the fall can contact the office or Joe Matteucci for
more information on volunteering in the kitchen.

Thanks
Your volunteer kitchen crews and staff

CLOSED
Monday July 4th 2016

Happy 4th of July
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MOOSE TALES GAZETTE SPONSORS
PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS THEY MAKE THIS PUBLICATION POSSIBLE

RON BARTH MASONRY

Residential • Commercial

(414) 694-9090
7803 60th Avenue

Kenosha, WI 53142

HOLIDAY VILLAGE
LAUNDROMAT

3609 - 52nd Street
Kenosha, WI

Open 24 Hours
Air Conditioned

ROLF ERMERT KEVIN ERMERT

BODY SHOP
Celebrating over 40 years of Quality Service

6418-28th Avenue, Kenosha, WI 53143
262-652-9010

Fax 262-652-9606
Email feldbody@msn.com

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.com

American Collision
Protect the Value of Your Car with Quality Repair

MERRILL MERFELD
Owner

(262) 657-1160
(262) 657-1199 fax

1325 Washington Rd.
Kenosha, Wisconsin 53140

Heartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt TrainingHeartfelt Training
LLCLLCLLCLLCLLC

AHA Adult/Infant CPR   First Aid
Philips AED Sales & Support

SOS Technologies
Paul J. Schlereth
K. F. D. Paramedic

Heartfelttraining@sbcglobal.net

262-945-7690

ADVERTIZE YOUR BUSINESS
HERE

CALL: 262-657-7831

PET SITTING
BY

PAULA
(262) 657-5264

All Services Performed In Your Home

PH: 262-942-8572
www.acskenosha.comQUALITY USED CARS & TRUCKS

SALES • SERVICE • DETAILING

7906 SHERIDAN RD. KENOSHA WI 53143
PH 262-654-6500

www.autoworlddeals.com

GUARANTEED CREDIT
APPROVAL
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ANNUAL MOOSE FANNUAL MOOSE FANNUAL MOOSE FANNUAL MOOSE FANNUAL MOOSE FAMILAMILAMILAMILAMILY PICNICY PICNICY PICNICY PICNICY PICNIC
(Dependant Children Only)

Saturday - August 27th, 2016
2:00 PM - 8:00 PM • RAIN OR SHINE

• FOOD

• CORN

• SODA

• BEER

12 and under free
13 and up $8.00 each advance tickets.

$10.00 at the door
Purchase your tickets early, avoid the long lines!

• GAMES

• RAFFLES

• AUCTION

• LIVE MUSIC


